



New Investment Being Designed: Since the approval of the 1998 DSA report, an additional concern has been identified. The primary spillway cannot pass significant flow without substantially increasing the potential for a breach of the dam. A supplementary study has been completed to identify a selected plan to address this additional deficiency. This study is The Design of Phase 5 is underway and should be advertised in 2019. For more information on this proposed investment, please expand the [Proposed Phase 5 Investment](#) folder.